
 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 

Parent Forum Meeting 

20th June 2018 

1. Mrs Keefe thanked everyone for coming  

2. The current Anti-Bullying policy was looked at, alongside a proposed re-drafting of the policy. The 

preferred format was discussed – parents fed back that they found the re-drafted version more 

user-friendly. Suggestions for additional information / clarification of details were made. 

3. A child’s version was shared and discussed – parents liked the idea of this being in all classrooms. 

Suggestions for additional information were made.  

4. Mrs Keefe thanked everyone for their contributions. 


